## Office of The CHIEF RABBI

305 Ballards Lane London N12 8GB 020 8343 6301 info@chiefrabbi.org chiefrabbi.org

Dear Shaul

I would like to extend my most warm and personal thanks to you for generously giving of your valuable time today in addressing my delegation of Rabbis.

We are immensely grateful for your wide-ranging and thought provoking contribution and I have no doubt that all of us present have been enormously enriched by it. We will be better able to inform and inspire our congregations at home in the UK, as a direct result of your participation.

Once again, please accept our gratitude and may I add, what a great pleasure it has been to meet you on this occasion.

With kind and personal regards

Chief Rabbi Ephraim Mirvis

